
Bobcat trapping to cease in
California
The California Fish and Game Commission voted 3-2 this week to
ban bobcat trapping statewide.

Commission  President  Jack  Baylis  and  Commissioners  Anthony
Williams and Eric Sklar voted in favor of a statewide ban.
Commission  Vice  President  Jim  Kellogg  and  Commissioner
Jacqueline Hostler-Carmesin voted against it.

The decision completely bans bobcat trapping in California,
with the exception of depredation trapping.

The ban will become effective after approval by the state
Office of Administrative Law and submission to the Secretary
of State. The regulations may be effective before the start of
the 2015-16 bobcat trapping season.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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